
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 0UR LADY’S, Chesham Bois & St. AIDAN’S, Little Chalfont  
                  Priests: Fr. Roy Karakkattu & Fr. Kenneth Payne  

                                                                    Deacon: David Curtis 01494 762225         
 Tel: 01494 727469   Email: parish.ourladycbstaidanlc@northamptondiocese.org 

                Websites: www.ourladyschurch-cheshambois.org                        www.staidanslittlechalfont.co.uk             

Parish Secretary: Deborah Rogers 01494 763518.  Safeguarding Rep: Eileen Williams: 07803000485  

                                                             Fifth Sunday of Lent, April 3rd, 2022 Year C 

Parish of Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Chesham Bois Parish of St. Aidan, Little Chalfont 

Sat     2nd Apr    5.00pm     Vigil Mass    

Sun    3rd Apr     8.00am     Latin Mass 

                               9.30am     Parish Mass  

Mon   4th Apr      9.30 am     Feria 
Tue    5th Apr      9.30 am     Feria                                

Thu   7th Apr       9.30am      Feria  

Fri    8th Apr        7.00pm      Feria        

  

Sat    2nd Apr          6.15pm       Vigil Mass 

Sun   3rd Apr          11.00am    Parish Mass 

Wed  6th Apr          7.00pm        Feria 

Fri     8th Apr           9.30am         Feria      

Benediction:    Friday 6.30-7pm  Benediction: Friday 9.00am – 9.30am 

Confessions:    Monday to Friday, After Mass     Confessions: Wednesday & Friday After Mass  

Mass Intentions: Sat (People of the parish), Sun (Lydon Eleady-

Cole RIP), Thu (Liza McQuillan RIP) 

Mass Intentions: Sat (Maryanne & John Walden), Sun (Ray 
Parsons RIP) 

Anyone to Animate Children’s Liturgy? We are looking for 
volunteers to organize the children’s liturgy at St. Aidan’s. 
There are a number of small children attending Mass with 
their parents. I appeal to the community to pay attention to 
this important ministry and help our little children to involve 
in the liturgy and grow in their faith.  
 
Support our Local Food Bank: Please leave your donations 
in the marked crate at the back of the church. A list of wanted 
dried food items was in last week’s newsletter. Please ensure 
that they are enclosed in either bottles, glass or plastic within 
expiry date. Small items are best. The donated items will be 
taken to the Food Bank each Tuesday morning.   
 
Offertory Envelopes for St. Aidan’s: Those of you using 
offertory envelopes, kindly pickup your new box from the 
porch. Make sure, you are taking the correct box. Average 
weekly Standing Order for St. Aidan’s is £545.00 
 
 Safeguarding Rep for Our Lady’s: Can I ask the members of 
our community to help us with this important service. We 
need a safeguarding Representative for our parish. The role 
of the Rep. is to ensure that all children and elderly are 
provided a safe place of worship. All matters pertaining to 
safeguarding are dealt by the above person. Sufficient help 
and guidance will be offered by the Diocese. It will not take 
much of your time and convenience, but only your goodwill 
and availability. Please let me know, if you are inspired.  
 
Help for Ukraine: A big thank you to everyone, who came to 
the prayer meeting for the people of Ukraine and generously 
contributed to the cause. From what we collected, we have 
sent £1100.00 to CAFOD, and £687.00 to Link to Hope 
charity that supports the refugees. Some cheques are directly 
written to CAFOD and the total amount collected is £2,117.00 
 
Requiem Mass: Sorry to inform you that Mr. Jonathan 
Newton (Ronald), passed away on 12th March at the age of 
52. His funeral Mass will be on Friday 8th April 2.00pm at St. 
Aidan’s, followed by burial at Stanley Hill.  
 

 
Offertory Collection Last Week:     Our Lady’s: £609.23               St. Aidan’s: £311.52                    Thank You  
 Thank You                        

Penitential Service & Confessions: Easter is very near, and it is 
time that we make a good confession. There will be a short 
penitential service and time for individual confession on Monday 
11th April 7.00pm at Our Lady’s, and on Wednesday 13th April 
7.00pm at St. Aidan’s, instead of the usual Mass. There will be 
one more priest available.  
 
Holy Week Service Times: Kindly note our service times in both 
Churches and plan your attendance. Some adjustments have to be 
made in order to accommodate services in both parishes and 
extension of time, due to the nature of Easter services.  
 

         Our Lady’s                                                       St. Aidan’s 
Maundy Thursday (5.00pm) Maundy Thursday   (7.30pm) 
Good Friday             (5.00pm) Good Friday              (3.00pm) 
Holy Saturday          (6.30pm) Holy Saturday           (8.45pm) 
Easter Sunday          (9.30am) Easter Sunday           (11.15am) 

 
Appeal: Hosanna House and Children’s Pilgrimage Trust 
(HCPT): was established in 1956 when its founder, Doctor 
Michael Strode, brought four disabled children to Lourdes for a 
week. HCPT has grown exponentially since, and now brings 
thousands of children to Lourdes every Easter and hundreds of 
adults to a specially adapted house - Hosanna House – outside 
Lourdes throughout each Summer. Our local adult HCPT group, 
led by Lily and Michael Drake, is travelling to Hosanna House 
from 16 to 23 September 2022, and needs volunteer helpers (you 
must be 16 years or older). This is a wonderful experience, do 
please consider it: you won’t regret it! To find out more, contact 
Michael on 07919991737, or at mikeandlil04@talktalk.net. 


